From: nine Cort’ [

Sent: 23 May 2022 15:25

To: Fergus Wong; Planning Planning

Subject: 81 Belsize Park Gardens NW3 4NJ. 2022/1270/P and 2022/1280/P. Objection to
roof terraces

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr Wong
Thank vou for your time.

T strongly object to this proposed application regarding the creation of roof terraces.

Anyone on the roof next to us would see directly into our bedroom windows.

And if the terrace were walled it would block valuable light in our otherwise dark flat. These are the only
windows that ever get sunlight. Same goes for the skylights for the floor below, which would also be
shadowed.

1t would overlook the privacy of our own roof terrace.

The noise of people on the proposed roof terrace would be hugely disturbing.

This sunny room and the roof terrace above was the reason we bought the property. We believe our flat
would be substantially devalued if the proposal for roof terraces is granted.

Thank you so much

Nina Conti




